The Mason Dixon Line

250 Bailey Drive, Stewartstown, PA 17363Phone: 717-993-2404, Online: www.yorklibraries.org



Newsletter of The Mason- Dixon Public Library

Volume 5, Issue 4

July, 2021



LIBRARY HOURS

Monday: 10:00-6:00 Tuesday: Noon-6:00 Wednesday: 10:00-6:00 Thursday: Noon-6:00 Friday: 10:00-2:00

STAFF

Library Director: Carol Stampler Library Assistants:

> Lauren H. Christa R. Minna S. Susan V.

President, Board of Trustees: Wendell Mulder

The newsletter deadline is the 3rd Friday of each month.

ART CLASSES

Art Classes for children and adults had been suspended during the Pandemic but will return in September.
For more information
Contact Nancy Wiseman at
717-244-9561
For Children's Classes
Contact Molly @NewFreedomArt.com

CARD CLASS

Card Classes had been cancelled during the pandemic, but plans are in the works for their return. For more information Please contact instructor, Becky Jensen. becky@stampthat.com

GIVE LOCAL YORK

We want to thank Heartwood Nursery and all our generous donors that made this year the best year so far.

It gives us great joy to know that the Library is an essential part of our community and that we may continue to do our part in providing services for all.

THANK YOU!

LIBRARY UPDATES

York County Libraries have expanded In-library services and hours at several locations. We hope to restore our full schedule in late August.

The libraries have shifted from browse and go to one that can accommodate members who want to stay longer.

Furniture for seating and computers are back

Collections & Borrowing

The process for picking up hold items returns to normal. Items placed on hold can be picked up at circulation desks. The borrowing period for books and audiobooks reverts back to three weeks. Wait time for holds will be reduced as library items will no longer be quarantined between borrowers. Books can be returned at most library circulation desks and book drops. High touch items including magazines and children's board books will be available to borrow.

Indoor library programs may resume. SummerQuest programs will be held virtually and outdoors if planned.

Hotspots will now be checked out for three weeks with a charge of \$30.

The mask mandate is lifted. Patrons may choose whether or not they wish to wear masks.

WE'RE GOING NATIVE

The Mason-Dixon Public Library has been diligently working to relandscape the gardens surrounding the library. All work is being done by volunteers. The generosity of our community has enabled the library to create the beginnings of an oasis for birds and insects to flourish. The Native plants will allow our gardens to grow and multiply for years to come. We thank our donors and volunteers for this generous gift.

Call the library or Mary Sue Shaw at 717-993-2827

For more information.

CELEBRATION!

Our community has shown their spirit and pride in our country.

We had eighteen entries in our Red, White and Blue competition!

Voting for Neighbor's Choice ends on Friday, July 2nd at 2PM.

Proceeds benefit the library.

DONATIONS

The library is now accepting donations for Book Sales with some restrictions. No textbooks, encyclopedias, Reader's Digest Condensed Books or used library books.

We will accept gently used Adult and Children's books, books on CD, DVDs, music CDs, vinyl records and puzzles. Please call the library during operating hours before bringing your donations.

<u>LITTLE LIBRARIES</u>

Southeastern School District and Mason-Dixon Public Library have placed Little Libraries around our community. These libraries are meant to encourage reading and community sharing. Please take, contribute, borrow and share these books. They are for everyone and maintained by everyone. Please be respectful and help them thrive!